
NDDPI SEEKS QUALIFIED INDIVIDUALS TO DEVELOP
FINANCIAL LITERACY CONTENT STANDARDS

The North Dakota Department of Public Instruction (NDDPI) will begin developing Financial Literacy Content Standards in October 2024. 
The NDDPI seeks qualified individuals to serve as writing committee members from North Dakota K-12 schools, districts, and higher educational institutions. The committee is tasked with developing the state's new Financial Literacy content standards.
The standards writing committee will study existing standards for financial literacy, national standards, and standards from other states to create K-12 standards developing the financial literacy of North Dakota learners. These efforts will align with the statewide financial literacy initiative to expand ND citizens’ financial knowledge. Upon standards completion, any committee recommendations will be submitted for final approval by the state superintendent, as specified in NDCC 15.1-02-04(3). If approved, the recommendations will result in adopting a new generation of academic standards that will guide local school districts in developing financial literacy curricula. 
The content standards development process is anticipated to begin in October 2024 and include approximately four separate, two-day meetings, concluding in the spring of 2025. 
To apply, please complete the Application for Selection of Content Specialist Committee Members and submit it to dpiacademicsupp@nd.gov by September 27, 2024.
Please contact Davonne Eldredge with questions regarding the writing committee application process.

